
Students and Parents:
 
In accordance with Governor Hogan's Executive Order concerning public gatherings and the importance of social 
distancing, we will follow Anne Arundel County Public School's closing schedule. The Executive order dated March 
16 can be read in its entirety here:
 
https://governor.maryland.gov/2020/03/16/governor-hogan-orders-closure-of-bars-and-restaurants-announces-
unprecedented-public-health-surge-to-combat-covid-19-crisis/
 
 
We are developing a plan to continue with our semester past the original ending date of May 30 and 31st, if 
necessary. The safety and health of our students and their families remain our top priority as we navigate this 
unprecedented situation.
 
Please contact us if you have any questions,
Ms Barbara and Ms Carol
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